
 

 

 

The University of Akron 
Human Resources (+4704) 

(330)972-7096 Fax (330)972-5195 

 

 

Acknowledgement of Receipt of Auditor of State Fraud  

Reporting-System Information 
 

Pursuant to Ohio Revised Code 117.103(B) (1), a public office shall provide information about the Ohio 

fraud-reporting system and means of reporting fraud to each new employee upon employment with the 

public office. 

 

Each new employee has thirty days after beginning employment to confirm receipt of this information. 

 

By signing below you are acknowledging that The University of Akron provided you information about 

the fraud-reporting system as described by Section 117.103(A) of the Revised Code, and that you read 

and understand the information provided. You are also acknowledging you have received and read the 

information regarding Section 124.341 of the Revised Code and the protections you are provided as a 

classified or unclassified employee if you use the before-mentioned fraud reporting system.  

 

 

I __________________________________ (print name here) have read the information provided by my 

employer regarding the fraud-reporting system operated by the Ohio Auditor of State’s office. I further 

state that the undersigned signature acknowledges receipt of this information. 

 

 

_________________________________________      ________________________________ 

Print Title       Print Department 

 

_________________________________________              ________________________________ 

Employee Signature      Date     

 

Return to Human Resources at +4704 
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